## Mary's Kitchen "A place where everyone is welcome"

February 5, 2014

Wings of Faith Ministries Attention: Tom Leedom Post Office Box 524 Tustin, CA 92781

Re: Donation to Mary's Kitchen

Dear Mr. Leedom,

Mary's Kitchen acknowledges and thanks you for your recent generous donation of fresh produce and tortilla chips. As you know, we provide three meals a day to close to 200 less fortunate persons on our community. Each donation, small, or in your case, large, is used to benefit the causes we serve.

We recognize your affiliate Serve-One and are sincerely appreciative of the support both of your agencies have given Mary's Kitchen in the past. We extend our good wishes to you both in the services you are led to share with our fellow man.

Sincerely,

Gloria Suess,

Chief Executive Officer

Mary's Kitchen